
6th July 2021 

Submission: 

Public Health and Other Legislation (Further 

Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 

Bill 2021 
 

We wish to make a submission objecting to the Public Health and 

Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) 

Amendment Bill. 

In our opinion the steps being taken are excessive.   

It has become obvious that the fatality rate in Australia due to 

Covid 19 is extremely low. 

Other countries are lifting bans and returning to normal choosing 

to live with the virus with little or no problems. 

The damage being done by the extreme measures is becoming 

worse than the Covid 19 illness. 

The recovery rate worldwide is over 98%.   

It seems unreasonable that this bill should be extended past the 

current September date into April 2022. 

State laws under this bill and other Covid related bills are 

inconsistent with the Australian Constitution, Australian 

Consumer Laws, Privacy Laws and other Commonwealth Laws. 

Thank you for considering this submission. 

Dave & Debbie Stubberfield 
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